
STOCKTON UNIFIED SCHOOL DISTRICT 

 

REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL No. 975  

FROZEN FOOD PRODUCTS 

 

Request for Information No. 1 Dated: May 30, 2018 
 

1. Question:  Any chance you may consider extending both bid due dates from June 

8th to an extra week out? 

 

Answer:  After review of previous bid timelines for related services, Stockton 

Unified School District has issued Addendum No. 1 to RFP No. 975 Frozen Food 

Products dated May 30, 2018 stating: 

 

The proposal due date and time is hereby changed to June 21, 2018 at 2:00 

P.M.  The due date and time for questions relating to the RFP is changed 

to June 13, 2018 at 2:00 P.M. 

 

2. Question:  Is this meant for “distributors” to deliver to specific school sites or just 

one Stockton warehouse location/ so “manufacturers” can bid “direct”? 

 

Answer:  The intent of the RFP is for delivery to the Stockton Unified School 

District Warehouse at 2909 Sanguinetti Lane, Stockton, CA 95205.  It is also the 

intent of the RFP to allow manufacturers the ability to bid direct. 

 

3. Question: Page 7/#11 states bidders must quote prices to the delivery location(s) 

specified on the District Delivery Site Location Sheet. 

 I am NOT finding this “location sheet” on the website or within the RFP? 

 

Answer:  Stockton Unified School District has issued Addendum No. 1 to RFP 

No. 975 Frozen Food products dated May 30, 2018 stating: 

 

Orders will be issued by Purchase Order as product is needed.  All orders 

shall be delivered to Stockton Unified School District Warehouse at 2909 

Sanguinetti Lane, Stockton, CA 95205, within the mutually agreed upon 

time parameters 


